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Principal’s Message 

We are so proud of our amazing Y6 pupils 
who have been incredibly hardworking 
throughout the year – this week has been the 
culmination of their learning in taking the 
KS2 SATs tests. Well done to all of them – 
they were calm, collected and confident that 
they performed brilliantly. We don’t receive 
the results until the very last week of term- a 
long wait! In other news, we’re starting to 
think about the Summer Fair so why not 
have a clear out over half term and donate 
any toys/books/bric-a-brac that you no 
longer need? Please check the dates below for 
more information. 
 Liz Latham 
 

Class assembly dates: 

Here are the class assembly dates for you 

to plan ahead! Class assemblies are always 

on a Wednesday at 2.50pm in the main 

hall.  
 

F2 Joint Assembly 12th June 

Rod Campbell   w/c 24th June 
 

Attendance 

Our target for this year is 96% in line with 

the Government’s recommendation. We 

are aiming to achieve this every week 

and encourage you to help us!  

Overall, attendance to date is 96.3% Well 

done everyone let’s keep this up. 

The class with the highest attendance is 

Michael Morpurgo & Anthony Browne 

with 100%- Well Done both. 

The most improved class is Anthony 

Browne with 100% up by 7.3% 

Well done everyone, let’s keep up this 

fantastic effort. 
 

Dates for your diaries:  
Girls Football final –King Power 22nd May 
Yr 4 Residential   22 – 24th May 
Half term                              27th – 31st May 
Yr 6 Residential       3 – 5th June 
Careers and Enterprise weeks   17th- June 
Summer Fair           19th June 
Inter-Academy Sports day            21st June 
STEM week                                         1st July 

World Premiere!!        
Last night was the world 
premiere of the Spark Art 
/ QPA collaboration. We had a red 
carpet, popcorn and fizz to celebrate this 
incredible opportunity. Our star pupils 
dressed to impress in what was a 
fantastic event. The film is now live so 
please follow the link below to see us 
being amazing! 
https://youtu.be/YyAPmSX2g1c  
Open Day 
We are holding an Open Afternoon for new 
and prospective parents in F1 – we are hoping 
to ensure we have sufficient numbers to run 
our brilliant F1 provision efficiently – please 
encourage all friends and family with F1 age 
children to come and see what we have to 
offer- 18th June 2.15pm and 4.30pm. 

Summer Fair- we need your help! 
With cuts to Education budgets we are hoping 
to make this year’s summer fair bigger and 
better than ever – we use all money raised to 
support the wonderful opportunities we offer 
in school – please look out for details of how 
you can help coming soon! Thanks 

We want our school to be a place where we are 

safe: to learn, have fun and work hard. A place 

where we are kind and mindful of everyone and 

have positive attitudes for our bright futures. 
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